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Jo Ann Shotwell,
.

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Division
One Ashburton Place, 19th Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02108

In the Matter of
Public Service Company of New Hampshire, et al.

(Seabrook Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-443 OL & 50-444 OL

Dear Miss Shotwell:

In response to your request, I have obtained (from microfiche) and have had
reproduced, a copy of the Applicant's response to Requests for Additional
Information concerning emergency planning matters. This information is in a
letter and enclosures from Mr. John DeVincentis to Mr. Frank Miraglia, dated
July 9, 1982. As I explained to you prior to having this material retrieved,
there will be a charge for the xeroxing of hard copy from microfiche.
Accordingly, you will be receiving a statement from the NRC's Division of
Accounting and Finance under separate cover in the amount of $36.00.

Very truly yours,

),

O

Roy P. Lessy
Deputy Assistant Chief

Hearing Counsel

cc: (w/o Enclosure)
Thomas G. Dignan, Jr., Esq.

bcc: J. Rodriguez
Accounting & Finance mat t'* N.
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